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history.
Balance of Power and Norm Hierarchy: Franco-British Diplomacy after the Peace of
Utrecht Frederik Dhondt 2015-05-18 Balance of Power and Norm Hierarchy: FrancoBritish Diplomacy after the Peace of Utrecht offers a detailed study of practical
legal argumentation in French and British diplomacy in the age of ‘Walpole and
Fleury’.
The Theory of International Relations Friedrich Lutz 2017-10-27 The great writings
of the past on the subject of international relations add an important dimension
to the contemporary study of the field. The Theory of International Relations
consists of substantial selections from authors whose ideas should be readily
available to all students of international relations. All the passages selected by
the editors ask fundamental, theoretical questions searching for the essence of
interstate relations. This quest for answers carries the reader into
investigations of the causes of war, the balance of power, the relationship
between international relations and the political theory of the state, and other
major issues of this subject. The editors provide an introduction to the work,
which sets out the principles of selection and their belief in the relevance of
political thought to the understanding of international relations. The selections
are arranged in chronological sequence from Alberico Gentili, writing in 1598, to
Heinrich von Treitschke, lecturing in Berlin at the end of the nineteenth century.
All are concerned with the nature of international politics. Some of these
selections are translated here for the first time and others reprinted from
translations not easily obtainable. It is significant that Gentz's essay on the
balance of power has not appeared in English since 1806, while Rousseau's writings
on international politics have never been fully translated at all. There can be
little doubt that the great writers of the past are presently neglected by
students of international relations. This work covers extensive ground in solving
this problem. As the theoretical background of international relations is
acquiring an increasingly important place in college courses in this area, the
need for this book is widely felt.
Polarity, Balance of Power and International Relations Theory Goedele De
Keersmaeker 2016-12-04 This book discusses the rise of polarity as a key concept
in International Relations Theory. Since the end of the Cold War, until at least
the end of 2010, there has been a wide consensus shared by American academics,
political commentators and policy makers: the world was unipolar and would remain
so for some time. By contrast, outside the US, a multipolar interpretation
prevailed. This volume explores this contradiction and questions the Neorealist
claim that polarity is the central structuring element of the international
system. Here, the author analyses different historic eras through a polarity lens,
compares the way polarity is used in the French and US public discourses, and
through careful examination, reaches the conclusion that polarity terminology as a
theoretical concept is highly influenced by the Cold War context in which it
emerged. This volume is an important resource for students and researchers with a
critical approach to Neorealism, and to those interested in the defining shifts
the world went through during the last twenty five years.
Armed Groups and the Balance of Power Anthony Vinci 2008-09-09 This new book
provides a framework for understanding the international relations of armed
groups, including terrorist organizations, insurgencies and warlords, which play
an increasingly important role in the international system. Specifically, the book
argues that such groups can be understood as taking part in the balance of power
with states and other armed groups, as they are empirically sovereign non-state
actors that are motivated by the pursuit of power and exist as part of an
anarchic, self-help system. This radically new approach offers a renewed
conceptualization of Neorealism, and provides new insights into debates about
sovereignty, non-state actors, new wars, counterterrorism, and counterinsurgency.
The approach is illustrated through case studies on Somali warlords, the security
complex between the Lord’s Resistance Army (LRA), Sudanese People’s Liberation
Army (SPLA), Sudan and Uganda, as well as Al Qaeda. The book provides insights
into such issues as how non-state actors can be integrated into structural
theories of international relations, and also offers pragmatic methodologies for
the foreign policy or military practitioner, such as how to best deter terrorists.
The Theory of International Relations Friedrich Lutz 2017-07-05 The great writings
of the past on the subject of international relations add an important dimension
to the contemporary study of the field. The Theory of International Relations
consists of substantial selections from authors whose ideas should be readily
available to all students of international relations. All the passages selected by
the editors ask fundamental, theoretical questions searching for the essence of
interstate relations. This quest for answers carries the reader into
investigations of the causes of war, the balance of power, the relationship
between international relations and the political theory of the state, and other
major issues of this subject.The editors provide an introduction to the work,
which sets out the principles of selection and their belief in the relevance of
political thought to the understanding of international relations. The selections
are arranged in chronological sequence from Alberico Gentili, writing in 1598, to
Heinrich von Treitschke, lecturing in Berlin at the end of the nineteenth century.
All are concerned with the nature of international politics. Some of these
selections are translated here for the first time and others reprinted from
translations not easily obtainable. It is significant that Gentz's essay on the
balance of power has not appeared in English since 1806, while Rousseau's writings
on international politics have never been fully translated at all.There can be
little doubt that the great writers of the past are presently neglected by
students of international relations. This work covers extensive ground in solving
this problem. As the theoretical background of international relations is
acquiring an increasingly important place in college courses in this area, the
need for this book is widely felt.
Unanswered Threats Randall L. Schweller 2010-12-16 Why have states throughout
history regularly underestimated dangers to their survival? Why have some states
been able to mobilize their material resources effectively to balance against
threats, while others have not been able to do so? The phenomenon of
"underbalancing" is a common but woefully underexamined behavior in international
politics. Underbalancing occurs when states fail to recognize dangerous threats,
choose not to react to them, or respond in paltry and imprudent ways. It is a
response that directly contradicts the core prediction of structural realism's
balance-of-power theory--that states motivated to survive as autonomous entities
are coherent actors that, when confronted by dangerous threats, act to restore the
disrupted balance by creating alliances or increasing their military capabilities,
or, in some cases, a combination of both. Consistent with the new wave of

China and International Theory Chih-yu Shih et al. 2019-03-27 Major IR theories,
which stress that actors will inevitably only seek to enhance their own interests,
tend to contrive binaries of self and other and ‘inside’ and ‘outside’. By
contrast, this book recognizes the general need of all to relate, which they do
through various imagined resemblances between them. The authors of this book
therefore propose the ‘balance of relationships’ (BoR) as a new international
relations theory to transcend binary ways of thinking. BoR theory differs from
mainstream IR theories owing to two key differences in its epistemological
position. Firstly, the theory explains why and how states as socially-interrelated
actors inescapably pursue a strategy of self-restraint in order to join a network
of stable and long-term relationships. Secondly, owing to its focus on explaining
bilateral relations, BoR theory bypasses rule-based governance. By positing
‘relationality’ as a key concept of Chinese international relations, this book
shows that BoR can also serve as an important concept in the theorization of
international relations, more broadly. The rising interest in developing a Chinese
school of IR means the BoR theory will draw attention from students of IR theory,
comparative foreign policy, Chinese foreign policy, East Asia, cultural studies,
post-Western IR, post-colonial studies and civilizational politics.
The Revolution in International Relations E.F. Penrose 2019-06-04 Published in
1965: The study examines the changing structure and pattern of international
relations in a world wide context. Defining balance of power in a dynamic sense
akin to that of a "moving equilibrium".
The Balance of Power in International Relations Richard Little 2007-09-13 The
balance of power has been a central concept in the theory and practice of
international relations for the past five hundred years. It has also played a key
role in some of the most important attempts to develop a theory of international
politics in the contemporary study of international relations. In this 2007 book,
Richard Little establishes a framework that treats the balance of power as a
metaphor, a myth and a model. He then uses this framework to reassess four major
texts that use the balance of power to promote a theoretical understanding of
international relations: Hans J. Morgenthau's Politics Among Nations (1948),
Hedley Bull's The Anarchical Society (1977), Kenneth N. Waltz's Theory of
International Politics (1979) and John J. Mearsheimer's The Tragedy of Great Power
Politics (2001). These reassessments allow the author to develop a more
comprehensive model of the balance of power.
The Balance of Power in International Relations Richard Little 2007 "The balance
of power has been a central concept in the theory and practice of international
relations for the past five hundred years. It has also played a key role in some
of the most important attempts to develop a theory of international politics in
the contemporary study of international relations. In this book, Richard Little
establishes a framework that treats the balance of power as a metaphor, a myth and
a model. He then uses this framework to reassess four major texts that use the
balance of power to promote a theoretical understanding of international
relations: Hans J. Morgenthau's Politics Among Nations (1948), Hedley Bull's The
Anarchical Society (1977), Kenneth N. Waltz's Theory of International Politics
(1979) and John J. Mearsheimer's The Tragedy of Great Power Politics (2001). These
reassessments allow the author to develop a more comprehensive model of the
balance of power"--Publisher description.
Restraining Great Powers T. V. Paul 2018-01-01 At the end of the Cold War, the
United States emerged as the world's most powerful state, and then used that power
to initiate wars against smaller countries in the Middle East and South Asia.
According to balance-of-power theory--the bedrock of realism in international
relations--other states should have joined together militarily to counterbalance
the United States' rising power. Yet they did not. Nor have they united to oppose
Chinese aggression in the South China Sea or Russian offensives along its western
border. This does not mean balance-of-power politics is dead, argues renowned
international relations scholar T. V. Paul; instead it has taken a different form.
Rather than employ familiar strategies such as active military alliances and arms
buildups, leading powers have engaged in "soft balancing," which seeks to restrain
threatening powers through the use of international institutions, informal
alignments, and economic sanctions. Paul places the evolution of balancing
behavior in historical perspective, from the post-Napoleonic era to today's
globalized world. This book offers an illuminating examination of how subtler
forms of balance-of-power politics can help states achieve their goals against
aggressive powers without wars or arms races.
Balance of Power Chris Crawford 1986-01-01
World Out of Balance Stephen G. Brooks 2008-07-21 Introduction -- Realism,
balance-of-power theory, and the counterbalancing constraint -- Realism, balanceof-threat theory, and the "soft balancing" constraint -- Liberalism,
globalization, and constraints derived from economic interdependence -Institutionalism and the constraint of reputation -- Constructivism and the
constraint of legitimacy -- A new agenda
From Wealth to Power Fareed Zakaria 1999-07-26 What turns rich nations into great
powers? How do wealthy countries begin extending their influence abroad? These
questions are vital to understanding one of the most important sources of
instability in international politics: the emergence of a new power. In From
Wealth to Power, Fareed Zakaria seeks to answer these questions by examining the
most puzzling case of a rising power in modern history--that of the United States.
If rich nations routinely become great powers, Zakaria asks, then how do we
explain the strange inactivity of the United States in the late nineteenth
century? By 1885, the U.S. was the richest country in the world. And yet, by all
military, political, and diplomatic measures, it was a minor power. To explain
this discrepancy, Zakaria considers a wide variety of cases between 1865 and 1908
when the U.S. considered expanding its influence in such diverse places as Canada,
the Dominican Republic, and Iceland. Consistent with the realist theory of
international relations, he argues that the President and his administration tried
to increase the country's political influence abroad when they saw an increase in
the nation's relative economic power. But they frequently had to curtail their
plans for expansion, he shows, because they lacked a strong central government
that could harness that economic power for the purposes of foreign policy. America
was an unusual power--a strong nation with a weak state. It was not until late in
the century, when power shifted from states to the federal government and from the
legislative to the executive branch, that leaders in Washington could mobilize the
nation's resources for international influence. Zakaria's exploration of this
tension between national power and state structure will change how we view the
emergence of new powers and deepen our understanding of America's exceptional
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neoclassical realist research, Unanswered Threats offers a theory of
underbalancing based on four domestic-level variables--elite consensus, elite
cohesion, social cohesion, and regime/government vulnerability--that channel,
mediate, and redirect policy responses to external pressures and incentives. The
theory yields five causal schemes for underbalancing behavior, which are tested
against the cases of interwar Britain and France, France from 1877 to 1913, and
the War of the Triple Alliance (1864-1870) that pitted tiny Paraguay against
Brazil, Argentina, and Uruguay. Randall Schweller concludes that those most likely
to underbalance are incoherent, fragmented states whose elites are constrained by
political considerations.
Accommodating Rising Powers T. V. Paul 2016-02-29 Addresses how to accommodate and
integrate rising powers peacefully into the international order in the nuclear and
globalized age.
The Balance of Power Emerson Niou (M. S.) 1989-11-24 One of the fundamental issues
of international relations concerns whether, and under what conditions, stability
prevails in anarchic systems, these being systems in which all authority and
institutional restraints to action are wholly endogenous. This book uses the tools
of game theory to develop a comprehensive theory of such systems and details both
necessary and sufficient conditions for stability. The authors first define two
forms of stability: system and resource stability. International political systems
are said to be stable when no state confronts the possibility of a loss of
sovereignty. Resource stability, in contrast, requires that the current
distribution of wealth and power among states can change only due to differences
in the vitality of economies. The theory developed in this book refines the
classic balance-of-power theory and formally incorporates into that theory the
consideration of endogenous resource growth, preventive war, war costs and the
imperatives of geography, revealing a fundamental conflict between the concepts of
'balancers' and 'central powers'.
From Balance of Power to Democratizing International Relations Rudolph C. Ryser
1992
Realism and the Balancing of Power John A. Vasquez 2003 This book explores all
aspects of an important scholarly debate that has widespread implications for the
political world, including the making of foreign policy--i.e., a debate over
whether the contemporary theory of the balance of power as presented by Kenneth
Waltz is a scientifically acceptable theory. It allows readers to examine and
analyze the different views (in their original form) by all those in the debate
and to come to their own conclusions. An Introduction gives an overview of the
debate, defines and clarifies in simple language some of the major concepts used
in philosophy of science, sets the historical context of the debate, and explains
why it is important for both international relations theory and foreign policy
making. An editorial commentary for each article highlights areas of agreement and
disagreement with the other authors. First presents the original articles in the
initial debate with responses from several of the leading international relations
theorists in the field--Kenneth Waltz, Thomas Christensen, Jack Snyder, Colin
Elman, Miriam Fendius Elman, Randall Schweller, and Stephen Walt. Then features
response from scholars who take differing methodological approaches and who have
disparate views on realism and balancing of power (e.g., Jack S. Levy, Paul W.
Schroeder, Bruce Bueno de Mesquita, Zeev Maoz, Richard Rosecrance, Charles L.
Glaser, William C. Wohlforth, Michael Barnett). For anyone interested in the
philosophical underpinnings of international relations.
Leadership in International Relations A. Roth 2010-10-11 Using the engaging case
of British security policy between the world wars, this book argues that an
effective balance of power, which is the key to a stable international system, is
a deliberate act of policy and that leaders play a determinative role in building
an effective balance.
The Balance of Power Michael J. Sheehan 1996 Maurice Ravel: A Research and
Information Guide is an annotated bibliography concerning both the nature of
primary sources related to the composer and the scope and significance of the
secondary sources which deal with him, his compositions, and his influence as a
composer and theorist.
An Overview of the Balance of Power Concept in International Relations John
Fernandes 1975
The Balance of Power in International Relations Hatuna Pokrovskaia 2009 "By
examining the balance of power and power politics of the 20th century as functions
of the Cold War, the redistribution of power as political capital can be assessed
for post- Cold War actors. The economic and political mechanisms that were the
engines of the Cold War are still in place today and can be observed on a
different scale. The major actors no longer obliged to maintain a "cold peace" can
play out their interests on smaller, regional scales; using proxy wars, political
pressure, and various economic instruments. Given the major political shift that
has occurred in the world since the collapse of the Soviet Union, the new world
order is examined through the lens of globalization. The focus of this
dissertation is Russia, as it is the country that has worked hardest over the past
decade to shift the international system towards a multipolar balance.
Power and International Relations Inis L. Claude 1962
Diplomatic Investigations Tim Dunne 2019-10 Diplomatic Investigations is a classic
work in the field of International Relations. It is one of the few books in the
field of International Relations (IR) that can be called iconic. Edited by Herbert
Butterfield and Martin Wight, it brings together twelve papers delivered to early
meetings of the British Committee on the Theory of International Politics,
including several classic essays: Wight's 'Why is there no International Theory?'
and 'Western Values in International Relations', Hedley Bull's 'Society and
Anarchy in International Relations' and 'The Grotian Conception of International
Society', and the two contributions made by Butterfield and by Wight on 'The
Balance of Power'. Individually and collectively, these chapters have influenced
not just the English school of international relations, but also a range of other
approaches to the field of IR. After Diplomatic Investigations ceased to be
available in print, it became a highly sought after book in the second-hand
marketplace. This reissue, which includes a new introduction by Ian Hall and Tim
Dunne, will ensure the book is available in the normal way, thereby enabling new
generations of students and scholars to appreciate the work.
Balance of Power in World History S. Kaufman 2007-08-22 The balance of power is
one of the most influential ideas in international relations, yet it has never
been comprehensively examined in pre-modern or non-European contexts. This book
redresses this imbalance. The authors present eight new case studies of balancing
and balancing failure in pre-modern and non-European international systems.
Back to Basics Martha Finnemore 2013-04-11 No scholar better exemplifies the
intellectual challenges foisted on the Neorealist school of international
relations than prominent scholar Stephen Krasner (Graham H. Stuart Professor of
International Studies, the Senior Associate Dean for the Social Sciences, School
of Humanities & Sciences, and Director of Policy Planning at the US State
Department 2005-2007). Throughout his career he has wrestled with realism's
promises and limitations. Krasner has always been a prominent defender of realism
and the importance of power understood in material terms, whether military or
economic. Yet realist frameworks rarely provided a complete explanation for
outcomes, in Krasner's analyses, and much of his work involved understanding
power's role in situations not well explained by realism. If states seek power,
why do we see cooperation? If hegemony promotes cooperation why does cooperation
continue in the face of America's decline? Do states actually pursue their
the-balance-of-power-in-international-relations-metaphors-myths-and-models

national interests or do domestic structures and values derail the rational
pursuit of material objectives? Krasner's explanations were as diverse as were the
problems. They pushed, to use his phrase, "the limits of realism." Edited by
Martha Finnemore and Judith Goldstein, Back to Basics asks scholars to reflect on
the role power plays in contemporary politics and how a power politics approach is
influential today. The arguments made by the authors in this volume speak to one
of three themes that run through Krasner's work: state power and hegemony; the
relationship between states and markets; conceptions of the nation state in
international politics. These themes appeared regularly in Krasner's scholarship
as he wrestled, over his career, with fundamental questions of inter-state
politics. Contributors largely agree on the centrality of power but diverge
substantially on the ways power is manifest and should be measured and understood.
Many of the contributors confronted the same intellectual dilemmas as Krasner in
struggling to define power and its relationship to interests, yet their responses
are different. Together, these essays explore new ways of thinking about power's
role in contemporary politics and demonstrate the concepts continued relevance for
both policy and theory.
Beyond the Balance of Power Peter Jackson 2013-12-05 This is a major study of
French foreign and security policy before, during and after the First World War.
Peter Jackson examines the interplay between two contending conceptions of
security: the first based on traditional practices of power politics and the
second on internationalist doctrines that emerged in the late nineteenth century.
He pays particular attention to the social and political context in which security
policy was made and to the cultural dynamics of the policy-making process. The
result is a comprehensive reassessment of France's security policy in the era of
the Great War. The book reconsiders the evolution of French war aims and
reinterprets the peace policy of the Clemenceau government in 1919. It provides a
perspective on the foreign policy of successive French governments in the early
1920s, and also shows that internationalist ideas were far more influential over
this entire period than is commonly understood.
Power and International Relations David A. Baldwin 2016-03-22 Contrary to
conventional wisdom, the concept of power has not always been central to
international relations theory. During the 1920s and 30s, power was often ignored
or vilified by international relations scholars—especially in America. Power and
International Relations explores how this changed in later decades by tracing how
power emerged as an important social science concept in American scholarship after
World War I. Combining intellectual history and conceptual analysis, David Baldwin
examines power's increased presence in the study of international relations and
looks at how the three dominant approaches of realism, neoliberalism, and
constructivism treat power. The clarity and precision of thinking about power
increased greatly during the last half of the twentieth century, due to efforts by
political scientists, psychologists, sociologists, economists, philosophers,
mathematicians, and geographers who contributed to "social power literature."
Baldwin brings the insights of this literature to bear on the three principal
theoretical traditions in international relations theory. He discusses
controversial issues in power analysis, and shows the relevance of older works
frequently underappreciated today. Focusing on the social power perspective in
international relations, this book sheds light on how power has been considered
during the last half century and how it should be approached in future research.
The Balance Of Power Michael Sheehan 2004-11-11 First Published in 2004. Routledge
is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
The Elusive Balance William Curti Wohlforth 1993 "This is a book about power in
world politics in general and about the relationship between the Soviet Union and
the balance of power during the Cold War in particular. Its empirical core is an
investigation of how members of the Soviet political elite thought about the
problem of power in world politics, mainly during the years between 1945 and
1989"--Page 1.
Balance of Power T. V. Paul 2004 Since the sudden disappearance of the Soviet
Union, many scholars have argued that the balance of power theory is losing its
relevance. This text examines this viewpoint, as well as looking at systematic
factors that may hinder or favour the return of balance of power politics.
Theory of International Politics Kenneth N. Waltz 2010-01-26 From Theory of
International Politics . . . National politics is the realm of authority, of
administration, and of law. International politics is the realm of power, of
struggle, and of accommodation. . . . States, like people, are insecure in
proportion to the extent of their freedom. If freedom is wanted, insecurity must
be accepted. Organizations that establish relations of authority and control may
increase security as they decrease freedom. If might does not make right, whether
among people or states, then some institution or agency has intervened to lift
them out of natures realm. The more influential the agency, the stronger the
desire to control it becomes. In contrast, units in an anarchic order act for
their own sakes and not for the sake of preserving an organization and furthering
their fortunes within it. Force is used for ones own interest. In the absence of
organization, people or states are free to leave one another alone. Even when they
do not do so, they are better able, in the absence of the politics of the
organization, to concentrate on the politics of the problem and to aim for a
minimum agreement that will permit their separate existence rather than a maximum
agreement for the sake of maintaining unity. If might decides, then bloody
struggles over right can more easily be avoided.
The Balance of Power Evan Luard 2016-07-27 This book examines on an analytical
basis the system of international relations between 1648 and 1815. It considers
the character of the states, their principal foreign policy goals and the beliefs
that influences their relations. The author seeks on this basis to examine the
character of the system as a whole: in particular how from the proclaimed desire
to maintain the 'balance of power' it succeeded in establishing international
stability in preventing the domination of particular states.
Assessing the Balance of Power in Central-Local Relations in China John Donaldson
2016-07-01 How do we understand the evolution of central-local relations in China
during the reform period? This book addresses this question by focusing on eight
separate issues in which the central-local relationship has been especially
salient – government finance, investment control, regional development,
administrative zoning, implementation, culture, social welfare and international
relations. Each chapter introduces a sector and the way the center and various
local governments have shared or divided power over the different periods of
China’s reform era. The balance of power is gauged dynamically over time to
measure the extent to which one level of government dominates, influences or
shares power in making decisions in each of these particular domains, as well as
what is likely to occur in the foreseeable future. The authors assess the winners
and losers of these changes among key actors in China’s society. The result
provides a dynamic view of China’s changing power relations.
Political Realism Source Wikipedia 2013-09 Please note that the content of this
book primarily consists of articles available from Wikipedia or other free sources
online. Pages: 30. Chapters: Balance of power (international relations), Balance
of threat, Balancing (international relations), Bandwagoning, Christian Realism,
Defensive realism, Developmentalism, English school of international relations
theory, Eurorealism, G-Zero world, Great Debates (international relations),
Hegemonic stability theory, In Defense of the National Interest, Left realism,
Legal realism, Man, the State, and War, Melian dialogue, Neo-neo synthesis,
Neoclassical realism, Neorealism (international relations), New legal realism,
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Offensive realism, Politics Among Nations, Post-realism, Post-structural realism,
Postclassical realism, Power politics, Progressive realism, Realpolitik,
Scientific Man versus Power Politics, Statism, Strategic realism, Subaltern
realism, The Anarchical Society, The Purpose of American Politics, The Rise and
Fall of the Great Powers, The Tragedy of Great Power Politics, The Twenty Years'
Crisis.
Power, Balance of Power, and Status in Nineteenth Century International Relations
1974
Balancing Power without Weapons Ashley Thomas Lenihan 2018-03-22 This book focuses
on the non-military military means through which states intervene to balance the
economic and military power of other states. Also available as Open Access.
Understanding International Relations Chris Brown 1997 Understanding International
Relations provides a concise but broad introduction to the subject that focuses on
the close relationship between the evolution of theory and the major events of the
twentieth century. The author starts by tracing the history of international
relations in the 1930s to the debate over the nature of the future international
systems in the aftermath of the Cold War. Traditional topics such as the national
interest, the balance of power and war are examined, but equal attention is given
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to international political economy, regime theory and issues of global governance
such as international environmental politics and the politics of refugees and
migrants. The book concludes by reviewing new agendas in the post Cold War period
and outlining the components for a new theoretical synthesis.
Century International Relations Power, Balance of Power and Status in Nineteenth
Century International Relations Richard Rosecrance 1974
How China Sees the World Huiyun Feng 2019-11-25 This book intends to make sense of
how Chinese leaders perceive China’s rise in the world through the eyes of China’s
international relations (IR) scholars. Drawing on a unique, four-year opinion
survey of these scholars at the annual conference of the Chinese Community of
Political Science and International Studies (CCPSIS) in Beijing from 2014–2017,
the authors examine Chinese IR scholars’ perceptions of and views on key issues
related to China’s power, its relationship with the United States and other major
countries, and China’s position in the international system and track their
changes over time. Furthermore, the authors complement the surveys with a textual
analysis of the academic publications in China’s top five IR journals. By
comparing and contrasting the opinion surveys and textual analyses, this book
sheds new light on how Chinese IR scholars view the world as well as how they
might influence China’s foreign policy.
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